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QUARTER 2 MIDTERM 

 

Today marks the midterm for quarter 2.  Be sure to 

check your student’s grades in PowerSchool.  Feel 

free to reach out to your child’s teacher with any 

questions.  

 

 

HONOR FLIGHT PATRIOTIC DRESS 

 

THANK YOU for your donations to the Honor 

Flight on Veterans’ Day!  We raised over $1100!  

That is enough to send two veterans on the flight.  

THANK YOU RAM FAMILY! 

 

 
 

 

NOVEMBER SERVICE PROJECT 

 

For our November service project, we will be 

collecting cans of green beans from November 12-

20.  All donations will go to the Evansville Rescue 

Mission’s Gobbler Gathering.  Our goal is to collect 

500 cans of green beans.   

 

 
 

AZZIP GIVE BACK 

 

Our Good Shepherd Azzip Giveback is coming up 

Wednesday, November 13th at the North Green 

River Road location. Details are attached.  Along 

with the giveback, students can start selling Azzip 

gift cards November 1st through November 15th.  

Gift cards are available in $10, $20, and $50 

increments as well as egift cards. For every $50 

spent, you can earn a coupon for a FREE Little 

Zip.   

 

 

 

 

PRESCHOOL 2025-2026 

 

We will be mailing out 2025-2026 Little Rams 

applications on December 1.  If you have a 

preschooler, please reach out to Mrs. Girten at 

kgirten@evdio.org to make sure she has you on her 

mailing list.  Students must be 3 by August 1 for 

preschool and 4 by August 1 for PreK. 

 

 
 

 

PICTURE RETAKES 

 

Picture retakes are scheduled for Monday, 

November 18.   

 

 

WINTER WEATHER 

 

Please note that GSCS follows the EVSC when 

calling weather closings or delays.  You will also 

receive a School Messenger phone call from Mrs. 

Girten on the evening before or the morning of the 

closing or delay.  

 

 

WINTER UNIFORM 

 

Winter uniform takes effect on Monday, December 

2.  Please review the uniform policy in the 

handbook pp. 25-29. 

 

Parent Handbook 

 

 

YEARBOOK 

 

Your help is needed to make sure our yearbook 

contains a variety of photos from the school year.  

Please see the attached flyer to upload your fall 

snapshots or click here. 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IHzmOkuY-

_J9NPRsnhefspCuWjslfoJuxSd6JPiL8IA/edit?usp=

sharing 
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